
RULES FOR THE FLY ONLY SEASON 

 

 

• Litter, fishing line etc must be disposed carefully in the waste bins provided. 

Discarded line kills wildlife, any litter near you will be deemed to be yours. 

• No photographs or weighing of any live fish is allowed, except under the 

supervision of the management. 

• All hooks must be barbless or de-barbed. Single hooks only (team of flies are 

permitted) 

• Pooling of fishing between anglers is strictly prohibited.  

• Any angler in possession of more fish than their ticket allows will be 

prosecuted for theft under the Theft act 1968 (chapter 60, taking or 

destroying of fish). Additional fish tickets are available but these must be 

purchased before catching any further fish. 

• Anglers must return to the ticket office with their tickets regardless of their 

catch before leaving the site. This is in your benefit as well as ours. 

• Strictly no wading or float tubing. Fishing is entirely at your own risk. Life 

jackets and suitable footwear for the countryside are advised. 

• The management reserve the right to search all tackle, clothing or vehicles at 

anytime. 

• All fishermen/women and guests must report to ticket office before access to 

the waters is permitted, Toilets and car parking facilities are for fishery 

customers only. Unauthorised parking will result in the vehicle being clamped 

and a release fee will be payable of £100.00   

• Environment Agency rod licence is required to fish these waters. 

• No Refunds or rain checks, any anglers that have paid any deposits and have 

failed to turn up will lose any monies unless a 72 hour notice has been given. 

 

If you have any reason to complain please email at amoran717@googlemail.com 

and I will try and explain any issues you may have with the fishery or its staff. 


